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CORRECTION TO THE LOCATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
On March 8, 2019, the Board of Forestry and Fire Protection (Board) published the Notice of 
Proposed Action regarding “Registered Professional Forester and Certified Specialty 
Amendments, 2019”. The Board is hereby correcting the location that the public hearing will be 
held as published within that Notice of Proposed Action.  
 
Within the previously published Notice of Proposed Action, the location of the public hearing 
was identified as Ramada Plaza Hotel, in Chico, California and, due to circumstances beyond 
the control of the Board, the hearing has been re-located. The revised hearing will be 
conducted at the Oxford Suites, 2035 Business Lane Chico, California 95928. Please 
note that, though the location has been revised, the hearing will occur on the same date, time 
and general vicinity, May 9, 2019, approximately 9:00 a.m., in Chico, CA, as the previously 
Noticed hearing.   
 
CONTACT PERSON 
Any questions regarding the re-location of the public hearing, requests for copies of the 
proposed text of the regulations, the Initial Statement of Reasons, modified text of the 
regulations and any questions regarding the substance of the proposed action may be directed 
to: 
 

Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
Attn: Eric Hedge 
Regulations Coordinator 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 
Telephone: (916) 653-8007 
 

The designated backup person in the event Mr. Hedge is not available is Matt Dias, Executive 
Officer for the Board of Forestry and Fire Protection. Mr. Dias may be contacted at the above 
address or by phone at (916) 653-8007. 
 
 
 


